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Firewood Gathering Allowed on Section of Kraft Creek Road  
 
 
 

A section of the Kraft Creek Road, Flathead National Forest Road #561, south of Condon, 
Montana, is now open to the public for firewood cutting and gathering.  Public firewood access is 
on National Forest System lands only.   
 
A forest service wood permit is needed to remove firewood from the Flathead National Forest.  
Personal-use firewood permits are available at all forest offices, as well as several local 
commercial locations.  Permits cost $5 per cord, with a two-cord minimum per permit.  Individuals 
can purchase up to 10 cords of firewood each permit year, April 1- March 31.   
 
For more information please contact the Swan Lake District at 837-7500.   
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